
Central Branch Ringing Practice 

Saturday, 9 October 2021 
 

at 
  

All Saints, Ruskington (2.30 pm – 4 pm)  
6 bells 11-1-11 in F# 

 

 

 
 
 
All Saints Ruskington are advertising the Central Branch Practice with locals being 
encouraged to visit the Church to hear and see the bells being rung. This is an 
opportunity to promote ringing, raise interest and maybe find new recruits. Please 
come and help All Saints, Ruskington raise funds to cover the costs of their 
refurbishment of the bells.  
 
Please bring a face covering.  
Social distancing and mask wearing is encouraged within the Church. We will supply 
hand sanitiser to use during the Practice; and any face masks for those having 
forgotten their own.  
 
We request that you don’t consider attending if you have, or develop, any covid 
symptoms. 
 
Please bring your own refreshments if you wish to. 
 
Toilets are available. 
 
The Branch Committee warmly welcomes you there…and our thanks to the 
Ruskington Ringers and Church officials for allowing us to ring at their tower. 
 
 
Best wishes from the 
Central Branch Committee 


